

17 December 2024

Dear Shareholder

As previously announced to the market, the ASX has indicated that they will suspend trading in SIV's securities from and including 18 December 2024 (Suspension Date).

On 12 December 2024, SIV requested a 6-month extension to the Suspension Date. Late yesterday, ASX declined the extension request.

The Board is currently assessing its alternatives and will report to shareholders early in new year.

With the authority of the Board

Don Mackenzie Company Secretary

Machenie